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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

2025 Property Tax Exemption for Properties Affected by Hurricane Beryl 

The Ministry of Finance, Inland Revenue Division, wishes to inform the general public that the 

Government will exempt the 2025 Property Tax on all properties affected by the passage of Hurricane 

Beryl. While this exemption will be automatically applied to all properties in Carriacou and Petite 

Martinique, property owners on mainland Grenada who have been affected are required to apply for the 

exemption. 

To apply, property owners are encouraged to complete the Hurricane Beryl Property Damage 

Assessment Form, which can be accessed and completed through any of the following methods: 

• Official website: ird.gd 

• Inland Revenue Division’s main office, Young Street, St. George’s 

• Any District Revenue Office 

The affected property owners are encouraged to submit the completed forms at their earliest 

convenience to ensure the necessary adjustments are made to their 2025 Property Tax Assessment. 

For any inquiries, please contact us at (473) 440-3556 or via email at valuationofficer@ird.gov.gd. 

Inland Revenue Division: Striving for Greater Voluntary Tax Compliance 
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